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H 5667 – I support this bill.   

 

I support H 5667 on the basis that all persons serving the role of law enforcement or security should have 
access to the tools needed to do the job safely.  They cannot be asked to assist against violence, and not 
provide such a simple and effective tool. 

 
--  
Respectfully, 
Moore, William J. 


